Seth Roseman

The COVID-19 pandemic has been a global health disaster, but the resulting cessation of cruise
vessel traffic in the Puget Sound has been a welcome reprieve for the ecosystem. Fake pictures of
dolphins swimming in Venice were circulating on the Internet; the Internet rejoiced. There will be
even more reason to rejoice when Amendment #2 passes, which I wholeheartedly support.



